

June 12th, 2020

City of Blue Ash Attn: Rachel Murray

Dear Rachel,

The COVID-19 pandemic has materially changed our nation and the world at large. While the full impact and interruptions to our business are yet to be fully realized, in the immediate term, they are significant. We have been challenged to make difficult but prudent decisions to ensure the continuity of our programs in your community and at a national level.

Because of this, please accept this notification that Simple Recycling will NOT be relaunching our curbside textile collection program in the City of Blue Ash as we are closed our local facility. We would like to thank the City of Blue Ash & it's residents who made an effort to increase the diversion of textile waste with our program.

We are wishing you and your loved ones continued health and well-being.

Regards,

Sonny Wilkins

**VP Business Development**